
                                                             8th November 2016 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Y6 Class Mass – Friday 11th November at 9:15 
Our Y6 children will celebrate together their class mass.  It will be their last such celebration of the 
liturgy as this bespoke group of pupils.  Please join them.  All welcome. 
 
Remembrance Day – on Friday we shall hold a whole school assembly to remember those who 
have died fighting for their countries as well as those we have loved and who have departed from 
us.  We will remember all members of our school family – relatives and friends – and ask you (or 
your child) to write their name in our book of remembrance. 

Poppy Appeal – There will be the opportunity to buy poppy appeal items each afternoon. 
Items are priced at 50p or £1.  
 

Life is eternal, and love is immortal, and death is only a horizon;  
and a horizon is nothing save the limit of our sight. 

 
Sending Money into School 
May I remind you that Mrs Shepherd is now on her own in the school office until we return after 
Christmas.  With all the duties she has to carry out each day, it is impossible for her to count and 
bank money every day.  PLEASE only send money into school on a Monday – in an envelope with 
the family name, purpose of the money and the amount.  Many thanks for your support. 
 

E-safety - Thought for the Week: If someone asks you to keep something secret when 
online, don’t!  Always tell a trusted adult – either one at home or at school. 
 
Open Afternoon for Admission in 2017 
We are holding an open afternoon for those PARENTS who are considering our school for their 
child in Reception 2017 tomorrow at 2pm.  This meeting is not for children.  Part of the session 
includes a visit to our reception classes.  Since these children are still settling in it is not fair for 
them to be distracted by pre-school children.   Please respect this request – thank you. 
 

Weather & School Closures 
We have today received LA guidance on what to do should weather prevent schools 
from opening.   Should inclement weather mean that the school may need to be 
closed, please use the school website for updates etc.   We will also attempt to 
contact local radio stations – this has proven fruitless in previous years due to the 

amount of schools contacting them.  The most reliable information will be via our school 
website and Twitter account. 
 
School Uniform – a number of children are still coming to school without a tie – please encourage 
your child to be tidy and presentable.  Thank you. 

 

There will be no football after school next week (14.11.16) 

 
 Yours sincerely,  

                   
             H.M.Cusack  
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